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‘Making a difference’ 

Head Teacher Update 

Even the stormy weather was unable to dampen our spirits at Mere Green! The 

week has been packed with learning and enrichment opportunities, Reception 

class experienced their first school trip to Ash End Farm, the Performing Arts 

Club wowed an audience with their debut performance and Year 6 have 

demonstrated superb mental strength towards their SATs tests. What a week! 
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PTA—Summer Fair 

Although held earlier than usual, the summer fair was a huge success this year raising 
an astonishing £1,900 for school. The PTA would like to express their gratitude to 
parents, carers and grandparents for their generosity and support throughout the day. 
From setting up, to running the stalls and tidying away (quickly in the thunder!), we 
couldn’t have done it without your help and positivity. 

When planning these events, we are mindful that for working parents it is more difficult to 
get time off to attend. That’s why this year, we tried to incorporate two events together to 
make it more viable for parents to attend and to give you the opportunity to make happy 
and lasting memories at school. I do hope you found this useful and would welcome any 
feedback on how we can make future events even more successful. 

As a school, we are looking at ways in which we can best utilise the money raised to 
positively impact children's wellbeing and development. Over the next half term, we are 
hoping to purchase a bike shed and develop reading and wellbeing areas across school. 

A gentle reminder that we have Reception & KS1’s disco coming up in the final week of 
term, along with Year 5&6’s. Reception and KS1 children are invited to come into school 

in their disco wear for a £1 donation. However, as Year 5 and 6s disco is at the later time 
of 4.30, they should come to school in their usual uniform, and they will pay a £1 
donation on arrival to the disco at 4.30. More details regarding this event will follow. If 
anyone is able to support either of the discos, please send Miss Thornton a dojo 
message.  

Year 6—French Cafe 

The French Café for Year 6 is now the following 
dates: 

6P— Tuesday 13th June 2-3pm 

6B—Tuesday 20th June 2-3pm 

MAD Award 

Congratulations to this week’s MAD nominees: 

 

 

 

 

These children have been nominated by their class 

teacher for Making A Difference, this is either through 

demonstrating our school values or school rules.  


